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The latest Hollywood Construction Update shows that most pre-construction works 

are now completed. Design proposals have been developed and amended, construction 

packages are in place, costings are being evaluated and initial set up and surveys of the 

site have commenced. 

Works Progressed

Co-ordinated design proposals are complete and have been developed with input from 

appointed structural, building services and ire engineering consultants. 
Co-ordinated design proposals for minor alterations to the exterior of the building are 

complete and have been submitted for determination.

The irst phase construction package is enabling works and includes internal drainage 
structural alterations and irst ix activities. 
Final costs are being conirmed.
The site set up and welfare facilities for Phase 1 works are complete.

A refurbishment and demolition intrusive asbestos survey has been carried out on the 

building. A small amount of asbestos was discovered and is now being removed. 

Site surveys and instructive opening-up works have been carried out to allow technical 

design to progress.

Trial pits have been excavated and structural details have been submitted to allow for 

the removal of the internal staircase.

If you need any further information in the meantime, please call us at the following 

ofices:
Liverpool +44 (0)151 808 1250

London +44 (0)207 100 4141


